
 
 
 

75th Assembly District Caucus Meet-Up 

Water, Water, Everywhere 
 

 
 
Mike Sannella, Director, Vallecitos Water District Board  

 
The San Diego County Republican Party 75th Assembly District Caucus recently held a meeting in San 
Marcos featuring Mayor, Jim Desmond and leaders from local water agencies throughout North County. 

 

The water panelists included Erin Lump from Rincon Water District, Gary 
Arant from Valley Center Water, Brian Brady from Fallbrook Public Utility, 
Mike Sannella from Vallecitos Water, and Peter MacLaggan from the 
Carlsbad desalination project. 
 

The water panel provided an update on current drought conditions and the    
      Mike Sannella, Director           latest issues surrounding water infrastructure in California including damage 
                                                  to the Oroville Dam spillway.          
 

The water panel provided an update on current drought conditions and the latest issues surrounding 
water infrastructure in California including damage to the Oroville Dam spillway. 
 

Gary Arant provided information on what farmers are doing to conserve water and implement new 
technologies to get the most crop from every drop.  
 

Mike Sannella shared some recent reforms instituted at 
Vallecitos Water to reduce operational costs including 
employee pension and benefit reforms that have save rate 
payers money. 
 

The three hour event was held at the Walnut Grove Park        
Community Barn and was attended by nearly 100 local 
residents.                                                                                                         San Marcos Mayor Jim Desmond    
  
  
  
  
  
 


